
ELECTIONS COMMITTEE 
PURPOSE AND SCOPE

The President of the Alabama State Bar shall appoint five (5) Alabama State Bar members in good 
standing to serve as the Elections Committee. The Elections Committee shall observe the conduct 
of candidates for the office of President-Elect and the Board of Bar Commissioners and is 
authorized to provide guidance on the Best Practices for Elections. 

Consideration in the appointment process should be given to include at least one (1) member who 
has had a contested election and one current member of the Board of Bar Commissioners. Members 
shall be appointed to serve one-year terms from September 1 to July 30. Members of the committee 
will remain neutral and shall not support a particular candidate. 

Done this the 2nd day of August, 2023. 

Brannon J. Buck, President 
Alabama State Bar


